
INVESTING IN KC

You’re Invited to an Online Public Meeting on May 7
KC Water is replacing about 2.4 miles of break-prone water mains on more than a dozen sites 
in several neighborhoods south of Brush Creek, including at or near property you own or 
occupy at [property address]. 

Learn more on the KC Water website. You also are invited to meet the project team in a live, 
online question-and-answer session. See other side for details.

Kansas City’s water system is an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water pipelines, 
control valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more. This initiative is part of a 
comprehensive program to improve water service now and provide sustainable water service 
for generations to come.

May 2024 to April 2025

In the Area of Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. to W. 80th Terr. 
And State Line Road to Prospect Ave.

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING



THANK YOU! We intend to improve your water 
service with as little disruption as possible. We are 
grateful for your patience, cooperation and support 
as we upgrade Kansas City together.

www.kcwater.us

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
In the Area of Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. to W. 80th Terr. and State Line Road to Prospect Ave.

Map of the Area

View Project Information
• Scan the QR code or visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects 

• Use the link “Water Main Replacement: Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. to W. 80th Terr. and State Line Road to 
Prospect Ave.”

How Will This Affect Me?
• Traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, but you will always have access to your property.

• Large equipment will create noise and dust, which will be controlled.

• Water service will be shut for brief periods. You will get advance notice.

• If your residential water meter is inside, we will move it outside.

• We will restore the street, curbs, driveways, and sidewalks. We will restore lawns in season.

Contact the Project Team Directly
Send an email or call and leave a message anytime. We will respond during business hours.

• Nate Morgan, Project Manager, Infrastructure Solutions LLC, nmorgan@i-solutionsllc.com or 913-577-8361

• Carlos Brown, Resident Inspector, KC Water, carlos.brown@kcmo.org or 816-513-0612

• Terry D. Thomas, Project Manager, KC Water, terry.d.thomas@kcmo.org or 816-513-0262

How Can I Learn More About Our New Water Main?
Join Online Q&A Session 
With the Project Team

Visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects 
and use the meeting link or the phone number under 
“Water Main Replacement: Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. to 
W. 80th Terr. and State Line Road to Prospect Ave.”

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 
6-6:30 p.m.


